COVID-19 update
Information correct as of 4pm 17 June 2020

In this edition

1. Updates to the COVID-19 web page
1. Standard Operating Procedure for COVID antibody testing for NHS staff in primary care
1. RAIDR

Attachments

1. none

All information provided in the COVID-19 bulletin is hosted online at https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/rss/home/infections-and-microbiology/covid-19/

Updates to the COVID-19 web page

Standard Operating Procedure for COVID antibody testing for NHS staff in primary care
Standard Operating Procedure (SOP) for Covid Antibody Testing for NHS staff Employed in Primary Care 

Prescribing and Community Pharmacy updates
Medicine Supply Notification - Ranitidine: All formulations update to SDA/2019/005-U2 
Medicine Supply Notification - Levodopa/carbidopa/entacapone tablets - various brands and strengths 
Vale of York Pharmacy closures and changes of hours - latest position 

RAIDR
RAIDR is here - Vale of York CCG launch 

Standard Operating Procedure for COVID antibody testing for NHS staff in primary care

Please find an updated version of the standard operating procedure for COVID antibody testing in primary care. It has been amended slightly now that we have a clearer mechanism for processing and receiving the results back. The section that has been amended is this (highlighted):

How do staff get their results?

The requesting GP will receive the test result back and will need to share the result with their member of staff. The staff member may choose to inform their own GP of the result.

The results come back to the practice via ICE and as such will potentially seen by other practice staff who process results coming back from YHFT. As their result is kept on ICE it would also be available to view by others accessing that system. Staff having the test need to be aware of this and consent to their data being used in this way.

As such the associated consent form has also been amended so staff consent to how their data and result is processed. Please use version 3 now in place of any previous version of the SOP.  This is available at the above link and will remain on the web page dedicated to COVID-19 communications.

RAIDR

The CCG is pleased to launch the new RAIDR dashboards provided by NECS to CCG and primary care colleagues. 

The above link provides some background information regarding RAIDR, including the specific dashboards you have access to, details of how you can get access to the dashboards, access to training materials and other useful resources, case studies describing how other CCGs and practices have utilised RAIDR elsewhere to instigate change, and contact details should you have any queries.
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